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Lee College Education Center - South
Liberty offers summer classes
  
Staff to be available at the center May 31 to help students with application
process

BAYTOWN, TX — The Lee College Education Center of South Liberty County is
hosting credit and non-credit classes this summer, and interested students can receive
help from college staff for the application and enrollment process.

Transition specialists will be on site at the center from 8 a.m.-7 p.m., this Tuesday, May
31, to answer questions and to offer assistance with applications. The center is located
at 1715 Highway 146 Bypass in Liberty.

If students complete applications on May 31, the college will provide the steps
necessary to enroll in classes at the South Liberty County education center over the
following two weeks. Those who submit applications after May 31 will need to complete
their enrollment at the main Lee College campus in Baytown.

The deadline to submit applications for the summer semester at the South Liberty
County education center is Saturday, June 11, during the free open house that will be
held from 10 a.m.-2 p.m. Summer classes will run from June 20 through Aug. 12.

For more information about applying and enrolling for the summer semester at the
Lee College Education Center of South Liberty County, contact Katie Marek at
832.556.5616.
  


